THIS IS JAPANESE KNOTWEED (BAMBOO), AN
 INVASIVE SPECIES
[image: http://media3.picsearch.com/is?n9mAg9waE7cJfGfSsxPLOCUxzzpM2SoOLIYAzHePB_I&height=255]
DO NOT BRING IT TO TRANSFER STATION 
BECAUSE THAT WILL CONTRIBUTE TO ITS SPREAD
THE TOWN OF COLTON HAS A KNOTWEED CONTROL PROGRAM.  IF YOU HAVE A PROBLEM WITH THIS PLANT, CONTACT 
ANDREA MALIK AT 262-2034, BTIDIRECTOR@TOWNOFCOLTON.COM
TREATMENT FOR THIS INVASIVE IS DONE IN THE LATE SUMMER/FALL, AFTER THE PLANT FLOWERS
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